
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Superintendent’s Comments  
Board Meeting #22 
December 12, 2017 

 

 

Student Art Awards:   Art teachers Melissa Cramer, Chantele Henry, and Melanie Castellese 
were present to introduce elementary art students whose work will be on display for an entire 
year on the walls of the board room.  These works of art have also been on display at the Mall 
of Monroe as well as at the Monroe County Fair.  Each student received a certificate of merit. 
 
Monroe High School will host 10th graders from other area high schools to consider enrolling in 
Monroe High’s CTE program for next school year. 
 
Monroe Middle School choirs represented Monroe Public Schools in the Ida Parade of Lights on 
December 2.  They also did some caroling for the Thrift Shop Association, sang at Matthes Tree 
Farm, and they have an engagement at the Monroe Rotary Club on December 20. 
 
Mrs. Everly thanked Mr. Hoppert for the fine job he did showcasing our district in the ad that 
was in the Kiwanis Club newspaper.   
 

MONTH DATE Event 

December 11-21 MHS Testing Out Winter Sign Up 

 14 
MHS Choirs Holiday Concert 7:00 PM; MMS Geography Bee Preliminary; 
Trojan Outfitters; Morning Basketball 6:45 AM; Trojan Pride Shop 10:45 AM; 
Table Tennis and Alateen Meeting 3:00 PM 

 15 
Raisinville Movie Family Fun Night 6:00 PM; MHS Student Council – Trojan 
Christmas! 

 18 MMS Band Concert 7:00 PM 

 19 
MMS Trojan Outfitters; Winter Choir Concert 7:00 PM; Morning Basketball 
6:45 AM; Trojan Pride Shop 10:45 AM 

 21 
Half Day for Students (Teachers do not work PM); MHS Generations at 
Holiday Nights – Greenfield Village 

 22-31 Christmas Break 

January  1-2 Christmas Break 

 3 Classes Resume 

 3-5 MHS Testing Out Winter Sign Up 

 4 
MMS Trojan Outfitters; Geography Bee Wipe Out Round 10:45 AM; Morning 
Basketball 6:45 AM; Trojan Pride Shop 10:45 AM; Alateen Meeting 3:00 PM 

 6 MHS Women’s Vocal Arts Day at U of M 
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There are still many events happening around the district before Christmas break.  Students will 
have a half day of school on December 21 and will be on holiday recess until after the New 
Year.  Classes resume on January 3, 2018. 
 
In the latest Monroe Minute Survey, we asked people about their thoughts on customer 
service.  This information will be used in our District School Improvement Planning. 
 


